
 
THE SECRETARY-GENERAL 

 
 
 

4 November 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 

I am writing with reference to your letter dated 11 October 2024, in which 
you asked me to provide, in accordance with paragraph 4 (c) and (d) of General 
Assembly resolution A/RES/60/180, two lists as follows: 
 

- The top ten providers of assessed contributions to United Nations budgets 
and of voluntary contributions to United Nations funds, programmes and 
agencies, including a standing peacebuilding fund; and 

 
- The top ten providers of military personnel and civilian police to  

United Nations missions based on the average monthly contributions  
of each provider in the previous three calendar years.  

 
I am pleased to attach Annexes I and II to this letter, containing both lists as 

requested.  The Annexes also provide clarification regarding the sources of the data, 
and the methodology used to establish the ranking.  
 

Please accept, Mr. President, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 
 

       António Guterres 
 
 
 
 
 
His Excellency 
Mr. Philemon Yang 
President of the General Assembly 
New York  
 


